
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE:   October 22, 2019 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Structure Removal on Second Creek 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: October 24, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide information for bidders regarding bid submission 
deadline as well as questions asked at the Pre-Solicitation meeting. This addendum becomes a 
part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original specifications as noted. 
 
The Bid Submission deadline is extended to Thursday, October 24, 2019 at 11:00:00 EST.  
 
Question 1: How should drainage from the existing detention pond be handled? 
 
Response: The most effective method to controlling the discharge from the existing detention 
basin will be to temporary plug the basin and provide and include measures to pump the basin, 
if needed. The existing detention basin already has an easement which may allow this work. If 
not, then there would need to be a small coffer dam at the basin’s discharge and pump from 
there. Please review the attached excerpts for this information. 
 
Question 2: Is this creek stream fed? 
 
Response: Yes, the creek is stream fed. The fact that we have been extremely dry may reduce or 
eliminate the flow temporarily but plan on constant flow to be safe. 
 
Question 3: Is RLS staking required? 
 
Response: The specifications do not require an RLS but do state "The CONTRACTOR shall provide 
and have available to the project, an adequate engineering or surveying staff which is competent 
and qualified to set all lines and grades needed to construct the stream restoration." 
 
Question 4: Will a final survey be required? 
 
Response: The contract documents do not require an as built or final survey. 



Attached with this addendum are the excerpts referenced regarding drainage for the existing 
detention pond. 
 
 


